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As a young Oregon tax payer, I strongly oppose this bill. A study on state licensing 

for dealers would only provide a way to create a redundant system that interferes 

with the already stringent federal dealer licensing, and at great cost to the oregon 

taxpayers. I do not support my hard earned tax dollars going to support a 

bureaucratic and red tape system which would have no benefit to public safety. A 

question for those are considering signing this bill in support: Out of the low 

percentage of gun deaths that are not suicide, how many of these guns were 

purchased or transferred to the current owner, were done so following the laws 

already on the books? This will only affect those of us who are law abiding citizens.  


